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1 07-4620 29770 In the city of Los Angeles, on Route 110 
northbound lanes, from Route 101 to Route 5.
Install safety lighting.

SHOPP $1,699,000 5/6/16 6 May-2017

R e a s o n  fo r  D e lay : Project was advertised on August 15, 2016. Bids opened on September 7, 2016. Five bids were received. The first and second lowest bidders failed to meet
the requirements for execution of the contract. The third bidder came at 52 percent over the Engineer's Estimate. Additional funds are needed to award the construction contract.
A concurrent request for Supplemental Funds is being requested on this months Commission agenda. The six-month time extension will allow the Department sufficient time to
process and award the project.

(Construction Support: $405,000)

2 07-4560 29350 Near Pearblossom, on Route 138 from 0.7 mile 
west of 121st Street East to Longview Road.
Widen from 2 to 4 lanes with a median turn lane.

STIP $11,203,000 6/29/16 6 Jun-2017

R e a s o n  fo r  D e lay : The project was advertised on August 22, 2016. This project has a Right of Way Certification Type 3W, mainly due to the pending status of State owned
parcels by the Department of Water Resources (DWR). It has taken longer than expected to reach an agreement with DWR regarding work restrictions within their parcels. A total
of seven addendums were issued for this project. Three of the addendums were regarding the DWR "right to enter and construct" delays. There were also some minor changes to
the plans and specifications. A time extension is needed so that the Department can issue an addendum to the bid documents to disclose these restrictions to bidders. The bid
opening date is on January 17, 2017. A six-month time extension request will allow the Department sufficient time to process and award the contract.

3 03-3258 3C380 In South Lake Tahoe, on Route 50 from north 
junction Route 89 to Trout Creek Bridge. Water
quality improvements.

SHOPP $36,482,000 6/29/16 3 Mar-2017

R e a s o n  fo r  D e lay : This project was advertised on September 6, 2016. Bids opened on October 26, 2016. The low bid came in at 16 percent below the Engineer's Estimate. The
Department elected to do bid analysis and to make sure that the contractor was aware of the area and potential restrictions of working in the Tahoe basin area. In addition, the
project has an agreement with the local utility company to allow the selected contractor to adjust utility lids and the utility company will reimburse the Department this work. The low
bidder's cost for this item came in higher than the agreement with the utility company. Therefore, the Department made the decision to fund the difference with contingency funds
in order to avoid any delay by waiting for the utility company to adjust the lids. This change will delay the Federal Detailed Estimate and the E-76 request for Federal funds. A
three-month time extension will allow the Department sufficient time to process and award the project.

(Construction Support: $11,450,000)
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